
    

 

4th July 2016 

The Sri Lanka Sports Association of QLD 
C/o Jayantha Pathikirikorale 
PO Box 351, Springwood, QLD, 4127, 
Australia 
 
 
Dear Jayantha and Members of The Sri Lanka Sports Association of Queensland, 
 
It is with extreme gratitude that we acknowledge the contribution of AUD 4,000/- and 
the great effort by SLSAQ to make this fundraiser a great success for the development 
of junior cricket and the benefit of rural sportsmen via Foundation of Goodness 
Seenigama Sports Academy. 
 
It is through your selfless and noble assistance that sportsmen from remote 
backgrounds are able to pursue their talents, finally achieving the aspiration of a 
bright future and career. 
 
Thank you for the compassion and concern you have shown and for supporting our 
cause in enriching humanity. The community care initiative and the kindness 
displayed unasked, are of significant value and the wholesome deed is most noble. 
 

 
“All the other pleasures of life seem to wear out, but the pleasure of helping others 

in distress never does” 
 
May this very noble undertaking take everyone at the Sri Lanka Sports Association of 
QLD from happiness to happiness and greater prosperity. 
 
Please find your receipt enclosed.   
 
Kindest regards, 
 
FOUNDATION OF GOODNESS 

 
KUSHIL GUNASEKERA 
FOUNDER - CHIEF TRUSTEE 

 

 


